Holly Springs Elementary School
September 23, 2016

Good Afternoon Holly Springs Elementary Families,
This is Mrs. Clark, Principal of Holly Springs Elementary School with some important announcements.

The North Carolina State Fair is just around the corner. The dates are October 13th-October 23rd. By
purchasing state fair tickets online, HSES will receive $2.00 for each adult admission ticket and $1.00 for each
child ticket but before checking out, enter the code “447” in the box beside each ticket! Please support our
school when buying your state fair tickets.

Holly Springs Elementary is a PBIS (Positive Behavioral Intervention & Support) school, which means that we
focus on introducing, modeling and reinforcing positive social behavior. Our school wide positive behavior
system is SPOTS.
e Safety First
Practice Politeness
Own your actions
Think about what is right
Success will follow

When a class shows their SPOTS in the school-wide environment they earn a Cheetah Spot. Each class sets
their own goal and when that goal is reached, the students earn a special reward. Next week, we will introduce
the ticket system. When a staff member catches individual students showing their SPOTS, that student will earn
a ticket. The students are responsible for writing their name on the ticket and putting it in the ticket bin located
in the classroom. On Friday, a ticket will be chosen for each grade level and the lucky students will win a free
happy meal! The names will be announced on Monday morning announcements! You can help at home by
using SPOTS language and reinforcing positive behavior!

Our next Early Release will be on Friday, September 30th where students will dismiss at 1:20p.m. Please make
arrangements for your child to be picked up. It’s spirit day on Friday! Students should wear our school colors!

This message will be posted to the school website.

Have a great weekend.



